

To: Public Users

From: Erie County Surrogate's Court

Date: July 31, 2019

Re: Public Search Computers

On July 26, 2019, Erie County Surrogate's Court temporarily shut down the public search computers due to system maintenance. We hope to have the computers open for normal use by next week. A firm date cannot be provided at this time. We hope to have a better timeframe on Monday, August 5, 2019.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our Deputy Chief Clerk Jamila A. Lee, Esq. via email at jalee@nycourts.gov.

Thank you for your patience in this matter.